
The New School for 
Leadership and The Arts

NSLA Open House for 

5th Grade Families

● Saturday, February 5 at 10 AM (in-person, English & Español)
● Saturday, February 12 at 10 AM (in-person, English & Español)
● Wednesday, February 16 at 6 PM (English) & 7 PM (Español)- Virtual

Zoom Link for Virtual Open House Events: https://bit.ly/openhouse244

We invite prospective students and their families to learn more about 
the curriculum, meet with our school community, and tour the building

The New School for Leadership and the Arts 
120 West 231st Street Bronx, NY 10463  718-601-2869  

www.ms244.org  info@ms244.org

Where academic and artistic excellence go hand in hand

http://www.ms244.org

